
September School Board Report

Highlights from the August 22-27

Attendance %We will pull for percentages for the next board report- This month was
only 3 days and we are still fixing some attendance issues before
9th grade-
10th grade-
11th grade-
12th grade-

Number of students: As of August 26, 2024
9th grade-158
10th grade- 163
11th grade-153
12th grade-101

Transcripts: 42 transcript requests for month of August (so far as 8-27-24)
Home visits: Jolene and Cubby are working on 10 day drops from 23/24, remote
students who are going back to in-person and BHA referred students (who haven’t
shown up yet). Next week they will work on students who haven’t shown up first 2
weeks of school.
Letters to courts: 0

What’s Happening At BHS:
● Last day to change classes for students is September 6, 2024
● Classes are going great, focusing on Building Relationships, Routines and

Procedures, accessing Google Classrooms and sharing syllabus.



● We met with counselors and we are working on looking at our electives and have
come up with solutions with some core teachers to be able to offer other
electives, which will help decrease class sizes in elective classes.

● We are still searching for Business and Welding teachers to help even out our
elective classes caseloads.

● Still getting some i-tutor needs met- Instructional Coaches have helped a lot in
supporting i-tutors and the TA’s in the classroom.

● Continuing to work with BHA and the referral process- we are trying to ensure
students that were referred and ensuring they have made it to school. If not, we
are trying to follow up with parents/guardians and students to ensure they are still
wanting to go to BHA.

● Jimi Champ will be working on MT-PECH Traditional Berry Project- Grant with
BNAS- The high school is helping get the project implemented in the district. Jimi
has a class of 18 students during her 7th period that will help in this
implementation.

● Montana Digital Academy (MTDA) has 24 students who are getting enrolled in
courses. These are courses that we aren’t offering and students are interested in
taking.

Upcoming dates for September:
● September 17- Spring Honor Roll Assembly @ 9:45 a.m. in HS Gym
● September 18- High School Open House 4-5 p.m.
● September 23-27th- Blackfeet Heritage Week
● September 30- Start of Homecoming Week- October 4th
● October 4th- Homecoming Parade TBA


